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MINUTES PUBLIC HEARING – OFF PREMISE 
SIGN MORATORIUM:  JUNE 2, 2008 

 
     PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Planning and Zoning Committee of the Town of St. Germain 
will conduct a public hearing on Monday, June 2, 2008 at 7:00 P.M. in meeting room #4 of the 
Community Center consider testimony concerning an off premise sign moratorium.  The town board 
will deliberate immediately following the public hearing. 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT:  Todd Wiese, Marion Janssen, and Tom Martens, Town 
Clerk.  Also present Peggy Nimz, town chairperson, Fred Radtke and Lee Christensen, town 
supervisors. 
 
There were 3 other people present. 
 
The chairman opened the hearing at 7:00 P.M.  Mr. Wiese read the notice that had been duly published 
and posted according to Wisconsin Statutes. 
 
Craig Callies, Betsy Belunes, and Walter Geist were all spoke in favor of a sign ordinance and the off 
premise sign moratorium. 
 
There were no other comments. 
 
Mr. Wiese closed the public hearing at 7:10 P.M. 
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